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BUREAU OF CUSTOMS ﬁ%

October 12,

CUSTOMS MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
NO._ [48-2022

TO : All District Collectors
All Chiefs, Export Coordination Division or its Equivalent Office
All Others Concerned

SUBJECT: SPECIMEN SIGNATURES OF THE AUTHORIZED SIGNATORIES OF THE
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE OFFICIALS RECEIVED BY THE PHILIPPINE
EMBASSY (PE) IN BERNE, SWITZERLAND FROM THE CANTON OF
GLARUS

Attached herewith is the letter dated 28 September 2022 from Gina A.
Jamoralin, Assistant Secretary Office of International Economic Relations, Department of
Foreign Affairs (OIER-DFA) furnishing the Bureau of the enclosed letter dated 29 July
2022 received by the Philippine Embassy (PE) in Berne, Switzerland from the Canton of
Glarus. The enclosed letter contains list of the specimen signatures of the Authorized
Signatories of the Chamber of Commerce officials of Switzerland authorized to sign
invoice, certifications, and other certificates.

For information and appropriate action.

Please confirm the dissemination of this circular throughout your offices within
fifteen (15) days from receipt hereof.
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OFFICE OF INTERNATIONAL EcoNomic RELATIONS

28 September 2022
Dear Deputy Commissioner Dy Buco,

The Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) furnishes the Bureau of Customs
(BOC) with the enclosed copy of a letter dated 29 July 2022 from the Chamber of
Commerce of the Canton of Basel on the Specimen Signatures of the Authorized
Signatories of the Chamber of Commerce officials authorized to issue certificates of
origin and sign invoice certifications and other certificates, received by the Philippine
Embassy (PE) in Berne, Switzerland.

The DFA would appreciate BOC’s assistance in disseminating this information
to appropriate stakeholders.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

GINA A. JAMORALIN, Ph.D
Assistant Secretary

ATTY. EDWARD JAMES A. DY BUCO
Deputy Commissioner, Assessment & Operations Coordinating Group
Bureau of Customs
GF OCOM Bldg., 16th St., South Harbor, Port Area, Manila
Email:  boc.cares@customs.gov.ph | boc.ocom@customs.gov.ph |
edwardjames.dybuco@customs.gov.ph

Enclosure: as stated.
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